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BRIEFING DOCUMENT   
I have an important announcement that I have to share with you all.  Due to the nature of the announcement, I am going to read from a script to ensure you receive the same message.
Covid-19 has had a serious impact on certain areas of our business. As a result, we are looking at how best to safeguard the business to ensure we are fit for the future to meet these challenges.

The current and even more uncertain climate has forced us to review our current operational model and following a comprehensive review, we are proposing to streamline our operations and unfortunately this is going to result in redundancies.  
This will affect you as an employee as we are looking in particular at XXX ROLE. 
After today, I will arrange a 1-1 with you all which will take place INSERT DAY, INSERT DATE, 2019.   This 1-1 will be a consultation meeting to ensure you understand fully what this means but also explore if there is an alternative to redundancy. 
I understand the seriousness of this announcement and it is with regret the business is now faced with this prospect, however the current operations is not sustainable with our existing staffing costs.
That is the end of the announcement.
I will now take any questions, however please be aware that I may not be in a position to answer all of these today.  Where this is the case, I will take a note of each question and come back to you as soon as possible and you will have an opportunity at your 1-1 on INSERT DAY, INSERT DATE to ask further questions.

Questions
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